
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Nov. 21st, 2024 

 

Are you in grade 10-12 and interested to attend a Mixed Media Career Fair 
to learn about admission, skill and how to create a portfolio? Hear stories 
from instructors and industry experts, learn about the future employment 
trends. This event will take place on Thursday, Dec 5 from 8:30am-1pm at 
the North Vancouver School District Administration office. Please message 
Stella Ying on TEAMS for more details” 
  

Charity Club will be selling hot chocolate for the next two weeks every 
morning from 8:30 – 9:05.  Only $2.00 which includes a range of toppings.  
Come see us in the front hall by the office to warm up on a cold morning. 

In Canada, more than 4 in 10 women experience some form of intimate 
partner violence in their lifetime.  To help escape abuse, North Van has a 
facility called the North Shore Crisis Services Society.  To help keep the 
women living in the NSCSS’s shelters cozy over the holidays, Carson’s 
GSA is holding a clothing drive!  Please bring clean socks, clothes, 
menstrual products and baby blankets to the bins out front of the office in 
A-wing and counseling offices in C-wing.  Nov. 27th is the due date for all 
clothes.  Stay kind, Carson Graham 

Fellow students, 

Are you look to extend your STEM learning outside the classroom? 

Carson Eagles is looking to build a team going to UBC to partake in 
the UBC Physics Olympics on Sat March 1st, 2025. 

We’re hosting an informational and teambuilding meeting tomorrow Nov 
21st at lunch in room A203. 

For more information, please contact Ms. Li (Lu Li) on MS Teams. 

Hey grads! 

It’s time to cast your votes for senior superlatives. The form will be posted 
on Microsoft teams later today! So make sure to fill it out by Monday, the 
25th to ensure your votes count, don’t miss your chance to be part of it!  

 


